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Indiana State Department of Health COVID-19 Resource Center

Revised New RedCap Survey for Reporting COVID-19
EFFECTIVE – MONDAY APRIL 20, 2020

A new RedCap Survey for COVID-19 reporting for long-term care facilities, will be
effective starting Monday, April 20, 2020.   The current RedCap survey will be inactivated
at that time.  Historical data will remain from the original survey. 

The new RedCap Survey will allow facilities to enter their facility demographics one time.
 The facility will then only need to add the client record information for their facility.  This
will help to reduce the time needed to enter each case.  It will also allow the Indiana
State Department of Health to access cases by facility much faster.  

Instructions: COVID-19 Reporting REDCap Survey

Survey Link: COVID-19 Reporting REDCap Survey - EFFECTIVE 4/20/2020 

Indiana State Department of Health COVID-19 Resource Center
Please consult the Indiana State Department of Health COVID-19 webpage for updated
news and guidance on the COVID-19 outbreak. Updates will be made as new
information becomes available. Please contact your healthcare provider if you
experience symptoms such as fever, cough and shortness of breath and have a recent
history of travel to areas affected by COVID-19 or contact with someone diagnosed with
COVID-19.

https://cl.exct.net/?qs=c80f6b281b9f8a1b5ca96c1e894f2fd662e5f5ccce7c093e30556d739044a3fb7ea78e5db49c0cfaaa3806852a6aa041
https://cl.exct.net/?qs=c80f6b281b9f8a1be97d4ec72890ba0592c041fe70e6bb88c98ab5676bcfe2d3ce897b5cfe455adaf8e410b114b14617
https://cl.exct.net/?qs=c80f6b281b9f8a1bebe7849078ddf6ce71ddc77388ee52f457a34e7e1af3e72eabf538ef38b3c94e2728d238e67e8372


General questions from the public or healthcare provider inquiries about COVID-19 may
be directed to the ISDH COVID-19 Call Center at the toll-free number 877-826-0011
(available 24/7).


